
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/19/2013 12:43:42 PM 
To: sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov (sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Comm Florio's remarks 

Thanks Sepideh. 

From: Khosrowjah, Sepideh [mailto:sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2013 12:42 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Comm Florio's remarks 

He was spontaneous. But I will ask him after the meeting. 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE Sma rip hone 

Original message 
From: "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> 
Date: 12/19/2013 12:40 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Khosrowjah, Sepideh" <sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Cc: "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> 
Subject: Comm Florio's remarks 

Sepideh 
Could you share Commissioner Florio's remarks from the dais today on the Line 147 pressure restoration issue in 
particular? 
We would like to report back and it will take time to construct a transcript. 

Regards 
Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/companv/privacY/customer/ 
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